

Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students

YEAR 10 – START OF YEAR, 2020

The first day of school for Year 10 will be Thursday, 30th January 2020. "Day 1" of the school year begins at 8.40am and finishes at 3.10pm. Students must be in correct school uniform.

Timetable and form class information should be available online, through the parent portal, prior to the Day 1 of 2020.

A stationery list is enclosed. Please ensure that you have the necessary basic equipment for school. Full stationery is not required in the first week, so there will be time to organise this once you know your course.

School Fees for 2020

Glenfield College Board of Trustees has opted into the government's new school donation scheme whereby we receive funding from them based on the number of students in our school and parents are only required to pay for certain activities such as overnight camps, the school ball, participation in sport teams and any component of a subject which is able to be taken home. As in previous years, you are able to set up an automatic payment to help spread the cost of these activities. A form is attached for your convenience. Please contact Julie Kilroy (j.kilroy@gc.ac.nz) if you require assistance with this.

Finally, we wish each and every one of you a restful and enjoyable holiday and we look forward to seeing you in 2020.

Yours faithfully

PA-L. PA-12

Paul McKinley

Principal

Enc: Stationery list, Automatic Payment Form